
The RHS band was busy entertaining in December! The RHS Jazz Band played for the Ripon
Education Club at Prairie Place and for Ripon Rotary at Ripon College. The RMS and RHS Pep Band

played at the Wisconsin Herd game. Thank you for sharing your talents with the community!

The RHS wrestling team volunteered to help lay wreathes for the Daughters of the
American Revolution Wreathes Across America event. This event honors those who

have fallen with a wreath on their grave.



Brad Anthony with the WAVE radio station visited the RHS choir room to record the
RHS choir students. The students sang Christmas songs for those who are unable

to get out and attend the concerts. Brad Anthony's Rippin' Good Radion Show
will be airing the RHS Choir for all to enjoy!





RHS student, Carly Johns, winner of the Wisconsin Herd jersey contest, was presented with her
own jersey featuring her design. Over 3.000 students in 25 different schools submitted designs and

Carly won! This is the second year in a row that a RHS student as won this contest.





Ripon Robotics Kick-Off is right around the corner! The Robotics team met and spent time going
over the old bot. Old and new members also learned the aspects of being on the Robotics Team.





Congratulations to the RHS Math Team! On Monday night, they took 1st place at the St. Mary
Catholic JV meet! An additional congratulations to Memphis Gatzke, who took 3rd place in the
Sophomore division!
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